

# Serendipity Day School October 2019 Newsletter

Important Dates: Fall Festival-Saturday October 26th 10-1

#### Fall Festival

Our annual Fall Festival will be on Saturday October 26th from 10:00 to 1:00 at Serendipity. We will have lots of games and fun activities for the kids. We encourage you all to wear your Halloween costumes to this event. Tickets will be available for purchase on the day of the Festival. The money raised will go toward classroom maintenance and building improvements. Please mark your calendars. We hope to see everyone there!

#### Late Fees

Please remember that Serendipity charges a \$15 late fee for all tuition payments received after the 10th of the month. These fees will be reflected in your monthly invoice.



## Invoices & Field Trips

For your convenience, we have decided to start sending monthly invoices to everyone, which will include field trip fees as well as current tuition totals. We feel that this change will help parents keep up with payments and will make paying for field trips much easier.

No more scrambling for cash!
These invoices will be e-mailed to you so please check your inbox. If you have any questions please stop by the office.

### Parking on Silver

We finally decided to call the City of Albuquerque regarding the parking situation on Silver. Apparently, there are plans to change parking on this street to make it more bike friendly. We were informed that new parking spaces would be created in certain areas. One option being considered is to install angled parking spaces which vehicles must back into, similar to the area behind the Co-op. The woman we spoke with could not give us any details regarding dates or construction.We apologize for the inconvenience. If anyone has more information please let us know!







#### Fall Pictures

Picture days are almost here.
We do not have a date yet but will let you know when your child is scheduled to have his/her picture taken. Packets will be available before the holidays and part of your purchase goes to the school.

#### **Front Doors**

Please do not allow your child to reach the entryway without you. We have had a couple of kiddos trying to get out the front doors while another parent is coming in. We try to discourage children from operating the lock release by the front door, which is why we have covered it up. We ask that the front doors be opened by adults ONLY and that you stay with your child at all times. Thank you!

#### THANK YOU

We want to give a special shout out to Michael Deitcher and Amar Joshi. These talented dads worked on their own time to create and assemble our Mud Kitchen for the big playground. The kids absolutely love this new addition to the sand and water area. Thanks again to everyone who donated kitchen utensils, pots, pans and knick knacks. You all help make Serendipity so special!

#### Roosters

If you are interested in obtaining a rooster for your hens, please stop by the office.

# Community Helpers, Volunteers & Special Guests

